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Request: 
 
In accordance with the legislation relating to the Freedom of Information Act, would you 
please provide the following information; 
 
1) Please identify ALL costs relating to the design and implementation of the stopping up 
and diversionary measures relating to the Southbound highways, known as Grand 
Parade, Beverley Terrace, Victoria Crescent, Promenade, to include the A193 road (Park 
View) on 1st July 2020. 
2) Please also highlight the actual or estimated weekly cost of maintaining this procedure. 
 
Response:  
 
North Tyneside Council has received £427,489 from the regional Emergency Active Travel 
Fund (EATF) allocation of £2,262,000. Approximately £284,000 of North Tyneside’s EATF 
funding has been spent on the Coastal Strip scheme of which £242,000 were materials 
which will be re-deployed and re-used on future highway schemes. 
 
Ongoing maintenance of the temporary cones and barriers is costing approximately 
£1,500 per week and is covered in our EATF allocation above. This cost will cease to be 
incurred on installation of the fixed “bolt-down” materials w/b 17th August. 


